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Date:  April 9, 2022 
 
To:  All Pastors, Officials and Members of the COTLG 
 
Re:  In Honor of Bishop Dr. Faye Moore – Late General Overseer 
      
We greet you in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, and to Him be the glory. 
 
In this writing, we hope to express our deepest sympathy and concern to the Moore Family 
and the Church at large in the loss of our dear senior leader, Bishop Dr. Faye Moore. We are 
grateful to God that her transition was peaceful and in the company of loving family 
members and a host of angels. 
 
The family is requesting that you give them space and time to process her passing in their 
hearts and minds, and that you refrain from making phone calls to them at this time  - giving 
them an opportunity to personally grieve.  We appreciate your care and consideration. 
 
We are also asking that, in honor of our late Leader, each church drape their leading pulpit 
chair in the color of white on Sunday, until further notice.  As information is provided, we 
will inform you of her final arrangements. 
 
Bishop Moore has fought a good fight, and she kept the faith until the end – now, there is 
laid up for her a crown of righteousness that will never fade away.  “To God be the Glory!” 
 
In His Service, 

Chief Helpers 
Chief Helpers 
 
 
 
Note:  Please direct any questions or concerns to the Chief Helpers 

 
 

 

“In my distress I called upon the LORD, and cried unto my God: he heard my 
voice out of his temple, and my cry came before him, even into his ears.” 

- Psalm 18:6 


